Local 344

UNITED ASSOCIATION OF JOURNEYMEN AND APPRENTICES OF THE PLUMBING AND PIPE FITTING INDUSTRY

GARY CARTWRIGHT
Business Manager

4335 SOUTHWEST 44th OKLAHOMA CITY, OK 73119 (405) 682-4571 FAX (405) 682-1327



May 2025

To All Members of Plumbers & Pipefitters Local 344

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

LOCAL UNION ELECTION

This is a reminder that the election of officers for Local Union 344 will be held on Saturday, June 7, 2025. Polls will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. If a run-off is required, it will be held on Saturday, June 14, 2025 from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. The election will be held at the Union Hall located at 4335 S.W. 44th Street, OKC., OK.

Following is a list of nominees, listed in the order they were drawn for ballot position in the respective offices:

Business Manager

James Clouse Nate Hole

President

Austin Dudley
Jeremiah Chism

Executive Board

Justin Holden Gentry Vogt Orlando Navarro Clayton Breeden Omar Rodriguez

Finance Committee

Randal Breeden
Daniel K. Morgan
Shelby Seabourn
Kristopher Blundell

Congratulations to the following who were elected by acclamation:

<u>Vice President</u> - Darby Lee <u>Recording Secretary</u> - David W. Russell

Continued On Back



Examining Board

Andy Arbuckle
John Hole
Kenneth Burdick
David Hood
Cory Williams
Brad Davis II

Inside Guard - Craig Blankenship

VOTING ELIGIBILITY

You are eligible to vote if you are a Journeyman, 4th or 5th year apprentice and dues have been in good standing for a period of twelve (12) consecutive months prior to the election. If you have any questions regarding your eligibility, contact Dana at 405-682-4572.

Summer Classes

The Training Center will be having the following classes this summer:

Mechanical CEU Plumbing CEU OSHA 30-Hour

NOTE: If you are interested in participating in the above-mentioned classes (or any other classes), please call the Local 344 Training Center (405-632-5629) or email Rachel (rachel@jatc344.com) or Kristi (kristi@jatc344.com) to reserve a space at your earliest convenience. The necessary paperwork must be completed before the first-class meeting to ensure all necessary materials are available.

Mechanical and Plumbing Online CEU

If your Mechanical or Plumbing CEU expires before July 2025, please call the Training Center (405-632-5629) to take the course online.

You can always access our previous newsletters at pp344.com.

Fraternally,

Gary Cartwright Business Manager

Hay Cut of

GC/dw opeiu381 afl-cio